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DMITRY MEDVEDEV CONGRATULATES LUKOIL ON 25TH ANNIVERSARY

Dmitry Medvedev, Chairman of the Government of the Russian Federation, sent a
congratulatory message to the personnel of PJSC LUKOIL on the occasion of its
25th anniversary. Follows the text of the message translated from the Russian:

Dear friends!
I congratulate you on the 25th anniversary of your company.

LUKOIL is a Russian brand, well-known in our country and far beyondit. The
brand is an epitome of excellent quality, reliability and stability.

A major global company, LUKOIL holds strong key positions on theglobal market.
Not only do you improve your production capabilities and maintain a high level of
production, but you invest heavily in pioneering work. You also put special
emphasis on environmental protection. You are fully engaged in charitable projects.
It all goes to show your commitment to corporate citizenship.

You have made yourself a beautiful anniversary gift, the two billionth ton of crude
produced by LUKOIL to date. The result as significant asthis has only become
possible due to a smart investment policy, the extended global reach and the
innovative technologies of exploration and drilling. I am sure that you will continue
to work with total dedication. I am sure that your knowledge, experience and
professionalism will serve to develop the national fuel and energy complex and to
enhance Russia’s economic potential.

Good luck, well-being and all the best to all LUKOIL employees andretired
workers.

Dmitry Medvedev
Press Centre PJISC "LUKOIL" http:/www.lukoil.com
Phone: +7 (495) 627-16-77 https://www.facebook.com/Lukoil.en

E-mail: media@lukoil.com http:/twitter.convlukoilengl



